
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH COMMISSION NEWS                

MISSION 
The Keene Youth Commission was 
established and charged with the 
responsibility for the coordination of all 
youth programming within the 
municipality to ensure that the youth are 
served with the best possible youth 
development.   
 

 

Hello from the               
Keene Youth Commission 
This is the first newsletter from the 
Keene Youth Commission.  We’ve 
accomplished a lot over the last year 
despite the challenges of COVID and 
wanted to reflect on our activities as well 
as provide updates on upcoming events. 

While COVID created challenges for 
engaging KYC managed to still offer 
Capture the Flag at Marcy Field, summer 
camp, fall soccer, Halloween festivities, 
winter basketball, Nordic and Alpine 
skiing, open gym and ice skating.  NEW 
for this spring is a dance & movement 
class in collaboration with the Lake 
Placid Center for the Arts.  We plan on 
offering more arts programming. 

We will be offering t-ball and baseball 
this spring if we have coaches.                    
keeneyouthcommission@gmail.com               

 

 

             Youth participating in Nordic skiing 
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Upcoming Events 

Let’s Dance                                                                                                                                        
@ KCS gym, email YC by March 22 to register 
 

March 25th 
April 1st 
April 8th  
3:15-4PM 
 
T-Ball & baseball registration 
Coming soon but first,     
coaches needed.  Email YC to volunteer. 

 

We are actively seeking all 
positions for our summer 
youth camp.  
o Director  
o Bus driver 
o Lifeguard  
o Water safety 

instructor 
 

Interested? Contact KYC @ 
keeneyouthcommission@g
mail.com  or call the Town 
of Keene @ 518-576-4444 
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